
 

 

May 14, 2014 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Hall 

 

 

 

Present: Ashjian, Beadle, Borrin, Charest, Larson, Worthen 

 Bruce Woodruff, Town Planner 

Excused: Mudgett 

 

 

Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM, and the Minutes of the last 

meeting on April 9, 2014 were approved as written.  Cristina distributed copies of the 2013 work 

plan for review and discussion, and it was agreed that the Commission would finalize its 2014 

work plan at the June meeting.  Town committees with HC representation were discussed. 

 

The Commission reviewed and discussed two 79-D barn easement applications, for the Burrows 

property on Ossipee Mountain Road, and for the Davis property on Sawmill Way.  Abatement 

evaluations were completed for both historic barns, which will be submitted to the Town 

Administrator with supporting Heritage Commission memos prior to the Board of Selectmen’s 

scheduled hearing for the barn easements (June 5, 2014). 

 

Commission members discussed summer programs, and were reminded of the upcoming NHPA 

‘Who’s Taking Care of Your Town’s History?’ workshop in Ossipee on May 20
th

.  Various area 

preservation issues and historic properties on the market were briefly discussed.  The next HC 

meeting will be on Wednesday, June 11
th

 at 5:30 PM. 

 

Motion: Ed moved to adjourn at 6:30 PM; Bruce seconded.  Motion carried – unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Beadle, Secretary, Heritage Commission 


